
Opening the Gates of the Komaba I Campus: from Monday December 13 
 

 
To all students, faculty, and staff in the Komaba I Campus: 
 
As notified on December 3, restrictions on  access  to  the  Komaba  I  Campus  are  being  
relaxed and the gates of the Komaba I Campus will open from Monday December 13 on a 
trial basis.  
While people entering through any of the gates will not be required to display an entry pass, 
or other documents, please note that opening hours of the gates will be set as follows:   
 
1. Opening hours of each gate (from December 13)  
Main gate: all day  
Back gate, North gate, West gate, Sakashita gate, Suiji gate, Bairin gate:  
From 7:00 a.m. to 8:30 p.m.  
 
The gates will be open on weekends and national holidays but will be closed during the 
year-end and New Year holidays (12/29-1/3) except for the main gate.  
  
2. Those who fall under the following categories are not allowed to enter the Komaba I 
Campus.  
(1) Those who are infected with the new coronavirus  
(2) Those who have been diagnosed as having a close contact or have been seemingly 
symptomatic and will undergo PCR test.  
(3) Those who have traveled overseas and have been requested to stay at home after 
returning to Japan.  
(4) Those having a fever of 37.5 degrees Celsius or higher (If you have a high temperature 
or other symptoms and are not feeling well, please refrain from entering the campus.) 
(5) Group visitors (Interviewing, filming, and observation are not allowed on the Komaba I 
Campus without permission from the college.) 
(6) In order to prevent the spread of infection, the number of reading seats in the library 
has been reduced and the use of the library has been restricted. Please see the details 
posted on the library website.  
 

 
 

December 10, 2021 
 

The Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 
The College of Arts and Sciences 

 
 
 
  


